
Below is Karl Franke’s email of March 10, 2008 to the Marywood Students for Free 
Speech Facebook group: 
----------- 
 
Karl Franke sent a message to the members of Marywood Students for Free 
 Speech. 
 
-------------------- 
Subject: SURVEY RESULTS 
 
The results of our last survey have been counted and you can get them 
 in the latest newsletter (download link below). The newsletter also 
has 
 the intimidation letter Dean Torelle sent to Dr. Fagal last August.  
Heres a link for the newsletter:  
http://rapidshare.com/files/98485319/freespeech.pdf.html  
 
I'll be passing out printed versions of it and if you want to help send 
 me a message. Also if you want you can print out one or two on your 
 own to give to friends, lets try and get more people to join the 
facebook 
 group: invite your friends. 
-------------------- 
 
To reply to this message, follow the link below: 
http://www.facebook.com/n/?inbox/readmessage.php&t=21895609488 
 
___ 
Want to control which emails you receive from Facebook? Go to: 
http://www.facebook.com/editaccount.php?notifications&md=bXNnO2Zyb209Nj
Y1Mjg1NDM2O3Q9MjE4OTU2MDk0ODg7dG89Nzc1MDIwODg= 

 


